ADVISORY No. 1 45 .2023

September 14, 2023

In compliance with DM-OUHROD-2023 No. 1175 this advisory is issued not for
endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, but only for the information of DepED
Officials, personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.

(Visit: www.deped.gov.ph)

INVITATION TO THE 14t BIENNIAL INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE

The Philippine Council of Mathematics Teacher Educators (MATHTED), Inc.
will hold the 14t Biennial International Conference with the theme “Future-Proofing
Mathematics Education: Meeting Challenges and Optimizing Opportunities”. The
event will be held on October 19-21, 2023 at Iloilo City. This conference marks the
first time in four years that MATHTED has held a face-to-face conference.

Mathematics Educators affiliated with the Department of Education my opt to
attend the said activity provided that their participation will not hamper the conduct
of classes in schools. The use of DepED funds shall be subject to the approval of
their respective approving authorities. The same is also contingent upon its
availability , and adherence to the usual accounting and auditing rules and
regulations. ’

Should you have further inquiries, please email the Secretariat at
mathtedconference@gmail.com
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